
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE   

Date of Notice: May 6, 2024, at 2:30 p.m. 
Master Plan Workshop  

To be held at: Bayou Vermilion District Performance Center, 300 Fisher Road 
Lafayette, LA 70508 

9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Thursday May 9, 2024 
 
 
 

  This notice is to inform the public that Bayou Vermilion District commissioners will be attending the 
Master Plan Workshop for Bayou Vermilion District. 

 
       Stephen Broussard, Executive Director  

  Bayou Vermilion District 
  300 Fisher, Lafayette LA 70508 
                                                                                                
 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need assistance, please contact Kim Fournet at 
337-233-4077x204 describing the assistance that is necessary. 
 
 
Bayou Vermilion District Enabling Legislation: 
            
Louisiana Laws - Louisiana State Legislature 
 

https://legis.la.gov/legis/Law.aspx?p=y&d=91753

